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To: Town of Halton Hill - Attn: Heather Kaufmann 
From: Halton Hills Minor Baseball - D’Arcy Carr 
 
April 1st, 2025 
 
Re: Noise Exemption Permit 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Halton Hills Eagles Baseball Association to formally request an 
amplified music permit for the diamonds at the Georgetown Fairgrounds, where our youth 
baseball programs take place. 

Our organization represents over 750 young athletes and hundreds of dedicated volunteers. To 
enhance the experience for players and spectators, we seek permission to incorporate walk-up 
music into our games. 

The proposed use of amplified music would involve brief, 6-8 second clips as players approach 
the batting position. These clips (which may or may not include player introductions) are 
intended to energize players and create a positive atmosphere. We are committed to ensuring all 
music selections are free of profanity, explicit content, or inappropriate lyrics. 

To maintain these standards, our dedicated committee will oversee all music selections, ensuring 
they align with our organization’s values and community expectations. 

Walk-up music has become a common feature in sports, adding excitement and fostering player 
confidence. By granting this request, you would be supporting our efforts to create a memorable 
and enjoyable experience for all involved. 

Each game typically features about 60 at-bats (combined for both teams), amounting to 
approximately six minutes of music in total. We are confident this modest use of amplified music 
will enhance the game-day experience without disrupting the surrounding community. 

We respectfully request your consideration and approval of this application. Thank you for your 
time and support, and we look forward to your positive response 

 
Sincerely, 
 
D'Arcy Carr 
HHMBA President 
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